

CENTRAL SQUARE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION:

Andrew Martin, Board President Kristy Fischmann, Vice President Randy Hoyt Michael Lawyea Timothy McCarthy Chance Nickerson Steven Patch Catherine Sundet Lorraine Wood Mr. Thomas J. Colabufo Superintendent

January 8, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We were notified today of the following positive COVID-19 cases across the District:

- Two students that attend Paul V. Moore High School have tested positive for COVID-19. Since both students have not been to school or participated in sports/extracurricular activities at any time during their contagious period, no students or staff were at risk of exposure.
- Two students that attend Central Square Middle School have tested positive for COVID-19. Since both students have not been to school or participated in sports/extracurricular activities at any time during their contagious period, no students or staff were at risk of exposure.
- A staff member at Brewerton Elementary has tested positive for COVID-19. Since the staff member has not been to school at any time during the staff member's contagious period, no students or staff were at risk of exposure.
- A staff member at Paul V. Moore High School has tested positive for COVID-19. Since the staff member has not been to school at any time during the staff member's contagious period, no students or staff were at risk of exposure.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Cololy

Thomas J. Colabufo Superintendent